WVBG Radio

P.O. Box 46

Vicksburg, MS 39181
(601) 883-0848

August 29, 2025

Once again, V105.5 FM and Newstalk 107.7 FM will broadcast each
and every Warren Central and Vicksburg High School football game. Both
home and away games, as well as playoffs will be heard on the radio and
stream on www.vicksburgradio.com and app. As in previous years, we
would very much appreciate the City of Vicksburg’s sponsorship of these
broadcasts.

We are pleased to offer the City of Vicksburg the following:
1- 3 spots per game broadcast for each school for the second half of
the high school football season (October and November)
2- 30 additional 30 second spots per month (October and
November) to be run during regular broadcasting on both
stations.

The total cost to the city would be $295.00 per month per station
(October and November) for a total cost of $1180.00.

We will be there with a quality broadcast for all the games, both home and
away heard exclusively on WVBG Radio, V105.5 FM and Newstalk 107.7
FM. Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,
Mark Jones
General Manager/Owner



